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May 6, 2021 
 
 
Matt Gudorf, President 
Emaxx Miami LLC. 
7400 NW 77th Ter, 
Medley, FL 33166 
mdgudorf@eco-maxx.com 
 
Re: Emaxx Miami LLC. Return to Compliance Letter 

Facility EPA ID Number FLR000223313  
 Miami-Dade County 
 
Dear Mr. Gudorf: 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance evaluation inspection of the above-referenced 
facility on March 18, 2021. Based on the information provided during and following the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and 
regulations. A copy of the inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance 
items which may have been identified at the time of inspection have been corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain compliance with state and federal hazardous 
waste regulations rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Romina 
Lancellotti at 561-681-6624 or via e-mail at: Romina.lancellotti@floridaDEP.gov    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alannah Irwin  
Environmental Manager 
Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
Oculus Link:  Hazardous Waste Inspection Report Dated 03/18/2021  
 
cc:  Lazaro Mendez, Operations Manager, Emaxx Miami LLC,  

Romina Lancellotti, Alannah Irwin - FDEP 
 

mailto:mdgudorf@eco-maxx.com
mailto:Romina.lancellotti@floridaDEP.gov
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&%5bguid=2.464097.1%5d&%5bprofile=Discovery_Compliance

